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Cabinet 07/02/2019 – 
Comments from O&S Panels

Cabinet Report

Treasury Management Report 

The report is due to be considered by the Corporate Services O&S Panel on 
12 February 2019 and any comments will be available for discussion at 
Council. 

Budget Report 2019 / 20

The report is due to be considered by the Corporate Services O&S Panel on 
12 February 2019 and any comments will be available for discussion at 
Council.

Children’s O&S Panel – Resolved unanimously: that the Children’s Services 
O&S Panel considered the report and approved the recommendations under 
their remit and that Cabinet should recommend the budget to Council. 

Adult Services O&S Panel - Resolved unanimously: that the Adult Services 
O&S Panel considered the report and approved the recommendations under 
their remit and that Cabinet should recommend the budget to Council.

Culture and Communities O&S Panel - Resolved: that the Culture and 
Communities O&S Panel noted the report and approved the 
recommendations under their remit.  Cllr Stretton abstained from voting as 
she did not belief Cabinet should be approving the budget, Cabinet should 
only note and recommend the budget to Council. 

Crime and Disorder O&S Panel – Resolved: That the Crime and Disorder 
O&S Panel noted the report and endorsed the recommendations under their 
remit.  Councillor Werner commented that he was pleased to see additional 
investment in CCTV but had hoped that additional cameras were going to be 
added at Oaken Grove. Councillor Werner also commented that the Manifesto 
pledge was to increase the number of community wardens from 18 to 36, 
which was not being delivered.

Highways Transport and Environment O&S Panel – Resolved that: the Panel 
endorsed the recommendations to Cabinet.  Cllr Da Costa abstained from the 
vote as he felt he needed more detail from the report before endorsing the 
recommendations.

Planning and Housing O&S Panel – Resolved unanimously that the Planning 
and Housing O&S Panel endorsed the report and approved the 
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recommendations under their remit and that Cabinet should recommend the 
report to Council. 

Part II

Budget Report 2019 / 20

The report is due to be considered by the Corporate Services O&S Panel on 
12 February 2019 and any comments will be available for discussion at 
Council.

The Children’s Services, Adult Services and Culture and Communities O&S 
Panels noted sections of the Part II appendix under their remit. 
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